
PARTICIPANT COMMENTS – BOARD ORGANIZATION 
 
Thanks for hosting a healthy conversation this evening.  I will share the content with our board 
members tomorrow evening.  Leight Murray – CWRT of Mid-Ohio Valley 
 
Thank you. I enjoyed my first Congress session last night. Sorry I had to leave for another 
meeting. When did I have time to work for a living??? Good info from the session.  Like several 
of the other Round Tables we are at a critical crossroads thanks to the pandemic, et. al. Got 
some good fodder for dealing with our situation. Gene Bryan, Program Chair – Tucson CWRT 
 
As always with these classes, it was another great opportunity to share ideas. The optimism of 
the Scottsdale people is encouraging.  Gordon Gidlund – San Diego CWRT 
 
I thought the discussion was useful, but would suggest these to add value: 

1) Each participant should identify him/herself by city, state, chapter 
2) Presenter (or speaker) should tell how many members are in their chapter, and how 
long they have been active 
3) Each presenter should present their chapter’s goals and objectives — without which 
you cannot build a marketing/communications plan 
4) it should not be assumed that we all know each other, nor that we share the same 
goals, as our organizations are in different stages in our development, different sized 
groups, etc. 

Thanks again for your good work!  Bill Ghormley – Indianapolis CWRT 
 
 
 
 


